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ST. PHILIP THE APOSTLE PARISH DIRECTORY & INFORMATION 
Rectory Office Hours:  Monday through Thursday (8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.), Friday (8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.) 

School Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  (8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.) 
Website:  st-phil.org           Facebook:  www.facebook.com/StPhilipAddisonIL      

THE MISSION OF OUR PARISH 
As members of the Diocese of Joliet,  

we are a faith community united in Christ  
by a common bond to the universal  

Catholic Church. 
Our words and actions are a reflection of 

Christ’s presence among us. 
We manifest God’s Word through  

active participation in spiritual, liturgical,  
educational, service, and social ministries  
directed at bringing all people to Christ. 

Please join us for: 
Masses at 8:00 a.m. on 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 
 

Communion Service at 8:00 a.m.  
on Wednesday 

 
 Rosary at 8:30 a.m. on Monday-Friday 

 
Individual Rite of Penance at 4:00 p.m. & 

Mass at 5:00 p.m. on Saturday 
 

Sunday Masses at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

If you are a new visitor 
to our church today, 

welcome!  
If you would like more 
information about our 
church or would like to 

register in the parish, please contact any of the 
staff members listed above or fill out a simple  

online registration form at st-phil.org. 

PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENTS & BULLETIN DEADLINES 
Parish staff reserves the right to accept/decline/edit  

pulpit announcements and bulletin submissions.  
Please submit pulpit announcements to Deacon Phil Heitz 
(pheitz@st-phil.org; 630-628-0900 x104) no later than the 

Thursday preceding the desired weekend.  
Please send bulletin submissions to Cathy Jaskey 
(cjaskey@st-phil.org; 630-543-1754) a week prior  

to desired publication date. 



                                                    

                                                 UNDY SUNDAY 2023 
 

Did you know that new underwear and socks are the most-requested but least-donated items at Catholic 
Charities? These basic items (new underwear, warm socks, a fresh diaper) are truly treasures to those who are 
living in poverty. The Society of St Vincent de Paul at St Philip the Apostle Parish is helping Catholic Charities, 
Diocese of Joliet by collecting the following NEW items for children and adults living in low-income households. 

All donations will be gratefully accepted, but we are focusing on the following items this year: 
 

                 Boy's t-shirts/undershirts (all sizes) & Girl's underwear (sizes 2T - 16) 
 

Boxes will be in the narthex the week of October 9-15. 
 

To donate through Amazon Wish List the page is: https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/MINDOXGB1I9F 
For more information or to contribute monetary donations visit catholiccharitiesjoliet.org.  

 

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of people in need in our community! 

UPCOMING EVENTS FOR THE WEEK OF 
October 9 to 15, 2023 

Monday 
10/9/23 

No School 
 

Parish Offices Closed 
 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
6:30 p.m.-Legion of Mary (Vesting Room) 

Tuesday 
10/10/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
7:00 p.m.-Contempo Choir Practice (Church) 

Wednesday 
10/11/23 

8:00 a.m.-Communion Service (Church) 
8:30 a.m.-Sharing Christ Adult Faith 
Formation (Room 1) 
4:15 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades K-5 
6:45 p.m.-RE Classes for Grades 6-8 

Thursday 
10/12/23 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
12:30 a.m.-Senior Socialites (Room 1) 
3:00 p.m.-School Children’s Choir 
Practice (Church) 
7:00 p.m.-Traditional Choir Practice (Church) 
7:00 p.m.-Pastoral Council Meeting (Rectory) 

Friday 
10/13/23 

8:00 a.m.-School Mass (Church) 

Saturday 
10/14/23 

4:00 p.m.-Confessions (Church) 
5:00 p.m.-Mass (Church) 
6:00 p.m.-A Special Knight Out (Gym) 

Sunday 
10/15/23 

Undy Sunday 
 

8:00 a.m.-Mass (Church) 
9:00 a.m.-OCIA (Room 1) 
10:00 a.m.-Mass with Traditional Choir 
(Church) 

Please give a warm St. Philip’s welcome to the 
following people who joined our parish  

community in September: 
 

The Henry Family 
The Kempke Family 
The Ariano Family 

The Nelson/Maida Family 
The Hernandez Family 

 

We also welcome the following babies who were 
baptized in September: 

 

Luca Angelo Dyrkacz, child of  
Anthony Dyrkacz & Alissa (Mogavero) Dyrkacz 

 

Tommy Filippo Nestel, child of 
Jon Nestel & Melina (Denigris) Nestel 

 

Thomas Michael Tenuto, child of 
Frank Tenuto & Emily (Cook) Tenuto 

 

Zara Elise Agdeppa, child of 
Chris Agdeppa & Trisha (Gutierrez) Agdeppa 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Jon 1:1—2:2, 11/Jon 2:3, 4, 5, 8/Lk 10:25-37 
Tuesday: Jon 3:1-10/ Ps 130:1b-2, 3-4ab, 7-8/Lk 10:38-42 
Wednesday: Jon 4:1-11/Ps 86:3-4, 5-6, 9-10/Lk 11:1-4  
Thursday: Mal 3:13-20b/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6/Lk 11:5-13 
Friday: Jl 1:13-15; 2:1-2/Ps 9:2-3, 6 and 16, 8-9/Lk 11:15-26 
Saturday: Jl 4:12-21/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 11-12/Lk 11:27-28 
Sunday: Is 25:6-10a/Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4, 5, 6 (6cd)/Phil 4:12-14, 19-20/Mt 22:1-14 or 22:1-10 



Senior Socialites — All Seniors are WELCOME! 
 
 

Our next Senior Socialites is this Thursday, October 12th at 12:30PM in Room 1. Excited to see all 
of your costumes as we celebrate Halloween. Or get festive by wearing anything black and 
orange. Looking forward to catching up, enjoying a homemade lunch, and following our Cruise 
Director with fun and games. If you have any questions, you can call Schubie at 630-543-1754. 

St. Philip the Apostle Annual Pet Blessing  
St. Francis of Assisi is known for his love of animals, and the recent pet blessing brought out parishioners who are also 
extremely appreciative of the love that their pets bring to their lives. Some sought a special blessing for a pet with medical 
issues, and all hoped that God would grant their special four-legged family members a healthy year. Deacon Phil pointed 
out that St. Francis loved animals so much because he sensed God’s gracious love in creating them for all the good they 
provide to us. His exceptional love of God led to his great love of all creation.   



Interested in joining the Knights of Columbus?  Please call 708-415-7719 or visit http://kofc650.org for more information. 

 BILL WILDER                                                                                                        Phone:  630.543.4015 
 Director of Music                                                                              Email Address:  bwilder@st-phil.org 

If you love expressing your musical talents, please consider becoming a music minister 
here at St. Philip the Apostle Parish where you can use that talent while giving praise to 
God. Below are possible opportunities for you to share your love of music with the parish:  
 

Traditional Choir: Traditional Choir is open to all adults beginning at high school age, and alternates each 
week singing at either the 8:00 a.m. or 10:00 a.m. Sunday Masses from September until the end of the 
Easter season. Practices are on Thursdays from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. in the church. 
 

Contempo Choir: The Contempo Choir is open to all adults beginning at high school age. We will sing 
once a month at the 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, and practices are twice a month on Tuesdays from 7:00 
to 8:30 p.m. 

 

Resurrection Choir: The Resurrection Choir is open to all who are able to participate at funeral Masses, 
which generally take place in the mid/late morning hours. There are no rehearsals, and the commitment is 
based solely on your availability—perfect for retirees and stay-at-home parents! 

 

Cantors: Cantors are needed to help lead the congregation in song with a commitment of 1-2 Masses per 
month. 

 

Instrumentalists: Experienced instrumentalists would be greatly appreciated at any of the weekend 
Masses. Time commitment is based on the individual’s availability. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering for any of the music ministries, please contact me. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CLOTHING DRIVE 
 

OCTOBER 7th & 8th 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul truck will be in our parking lot the 
weekend of OCTOBER 7th & 8th for our Clothing Drive! 
 

We will accept……. 
 

  Clothing, shoes, linens and books in good or bad 
condition.  Unusable clothing, shoes, linens and even 
books generate income for those in need because they are 
sold for rags or in bulk.   
 

  NO baby equipment such as cribs, walkers, strollers, 
playpens, etc. ALL BABY CLOTHES ACCEPTED! 
 

  Small housewares and electronics – dishes, 
glassware, utensils, toasters, blenders, coffee makers, 
radios, cd players etc. SORRY NO TELEVISIONS.  
 

Your donations go to the St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shops 
where much of your donations are given away free to 
families in need in the community. Some are sold at 
reasonable prices at the thrift shops so that families in 
need can shop with dignity. “Proceeds” from the thrift 
shops go into a general assistance fund where St. Vincent 
de Paul Conferences at the churches help families with 
rent, mortgage or utility assistance. 

 

Thanks for your generous donations! 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

Ministry Schedule for October 14 & 15, 2023 

Saturday 
5:00 p.m. 

Lector:  Fran Schwichtenberg 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Carol Cesario, 
Deacon Phil Heitz, Bonnie Daniello 
Altar Servers:  Natale Panzeca, 
one needed 
Ushers:  Michael Grigsby, Jim Panzarella, 
Mike Provinzino, Dave Schwichtenberg 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 

Sunday 
8:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Dennis Baier 
Extraordinary Ministers:  William Kerber, 
Debbie Sramek, Myrna Gonzales 
Altar Servers:  Carli Fachet, Ryder Reyes 
Ushers:  Janet Baier, Dan Fachet,  
Loy Gonzales, Jack Ochocinski 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 

Sunday 
10:00 a.m. 

Lector:  Valerie Kosinski 
Extraordinary Ministers:  Abigail Aguilera, 
Maribel Aguilera, Michael Bruntz,  
Mary Lou Costabile 
Altar Servers:  Emilio Accolti, 
Mason Lofton 
Ushers:  Angela Addante, Pat Corcione, 
Dave Marshall, Trinh Tran 
Celebrant:  Fr. Binu Varghese 



JULIE NOONAN                                                                                                    Phone:  630.543.4130 
St. Philip the Apostle School Principal                                         Email Address:  jnoonan@st-phil.org 

 

Kindergarten is settling in nicely to our daily routines. We start the day with reciting a 
scripture verse. Our September scripture verse was “Kind words are like honey, 
sweet for the soul and healthy for the body.” Proverbs 16:34 We, then, work on 
applying using kind words each day, while learning the Bible has two parts (the Old/

New Testament). Each month we change our scripture verse to connect to that month’s 
activities. We finished up September with Johnny Appleseed, who was a kind and loving man that 
took care of God’s creation. As we move into October, we will be learning to pray a decade of the 
Rosary every day, honoring the Rosary in the month of October. Our Math concepts include 
counting to 100 everyday and learning to subitize numbers 1-10. Our Language Arts concepts 
include learning the letter/sound correspondence; beginning/ending sounds; rhyming words; 
identifying big ideas and sequencing a story. Kindergartners are full of joyful energy and have a zest 
for making learning fun! Thank you for sharing your love of faith with our school children!  We are 
blessed by your prayerful support! 



CAROL SCHUBERT                                                                                            Phone:  630.543.1754 
Director of Faith Formation                                                       Email Address:  cschubert@st-phil.org               

                              

Creative Ways to Pray the Rosary by Darcy Osby 
Teaching children to pray the Rosary does not have to be monotonous and painful. Since 
every child interacts with the world around him or her differently, Howard Gardner’s Theory 
of Multiple Intelligences can help catechists make praying the Rosary a positive 
experience. Here are some creative ways to engage the eight “signs” of intelligence 

proposed by Gardner. Try praying the Rosary using a different technique each month, or offer several choices 
for the class as you pray together. 
 

Linguistic - Provide a written outline of the Rosary, including a summary of the mysteries and a copy of the 
prayers. Children can make posters that explain how to pray the Rosary and include the text for each of the 
prayers. Older children can write short reflections for each of the mysteries. 
 

Musical - Sing the prayers. There are several melodies for singing the Lord’s Prayer, and a beautiful melody 
for the Hail Mary can be found at the beginning of the hymn “Hail Mary, Gentle Woman” by Carey Landry. 
Note that singing slows down the prayers, which provides great time for reflection, but can quickly become 
tiresome for children. Singing just the first Hail Mary of each decade can be a good compromise. 
 

Logical-Mathematical - The Rosary in itself follows a logical sequence for children who are number-oriented. 
Making rosaries with string and beads can be a fun activity during which children must count the beads and 
spaces. 
 

Spatial - Print out a picture of the Rosary; children can color in each bead as they pray. You can also print 
out pictures of the mysteries for children to color as they reflect on that decade. Another option is to have the 
children draw illustrations for each mystery. 
 

Bodily-Kinesthetic - Make a walking rosary by hanging papers that symbolize beads around the room. 
Children can walk from bead to bead as they pray the Rosary. If it is safe to do so, draw beads on the parking 
lot using sidewalk chalk. Another option is to make a giant rosary out of rope and slices of pool noodles. The 
children can take their places around the rosary and hold up the appropriate beads as they pray together. 
 

Interpersonal - Divide the children into pairs or small groups that can find a quiet spot to pray together, 
taking turns praying each Hail Mary. You can also divide the class into five groups. Assign each group one 
mystery for which they would write a reflection and present it to the class. Each group can take a turn leading 
the prayers for their decade. 
 

Intrapersonal - Provide time for the children to pray by themselves. Praying a decade of the Rosary can be a 
great quiet activity when a child finishes other work early. When praying as a large group, be sure to provide 
quiet time for personal reflection as each mystery is announced. A guided meditation can help children 
personally reflect on each mystery. 
 

Naturalistic - Pray outside. If your parish has a garden or grotto, spend time praying there. If the garden or 
grotto has a statue of Mary, ask if you can plant flowers near the statue, or create a flower crown to place on 
Mary’s head. 
 

What creative ideas do you have for teaching the Rosary? Source: https://catechistsjourney.loyolapress.com/ 



Pretty in Pink Ladies Day Out  - Sunday, October 22! 
Enjoy brunch, shopping, raffles and a fashion show! 

This event is open to the public so invite your friends, 
neighbors and family. This is a fundraiser for St. Philip the 
Apostle School. Register in the school office or check out 

social media for more information.  
Tickets are available until Oct. 10! 

DEACON PHILIP HEITZ, OFS                                                                      Phone:  630.628.0900 x104 
Director of Liturgy & Adult Faith Formation                                     Email Address:  pheitz@st-phil.org  
Marriage/Baptismal Preparation                                    

We hear in today’s Gospel that Jesus is looking for disciples who will produce good fruit to 
help create the kingdom of God on earth. Disciples who recognize Him as the cornerstone of 
their lives. Discerning the significance of discipleship at St. Philip’s is what we are considering 
as we delve further into Fr. James Mallon’s Divine Renovation. 

As mentioned in last week’s article, Fr. Mallon has used Gallup research to assist his parish in developing a 
pastoral plan. The research revealed that healthy churches are clear about what they expect from parishioners, 
and are not afraid to communicate those expectations. It concluded that evangelical churches have been more 
successful than Catholic parishes in communicating expectations. It found Catholic parishes have exhibited a 
palpable fear that communicating to parishioners what is expected of them as members might be a turn off. 

Fr. Mallon contends the opposite is true. He believes high welcome and high expectation are more respectful 
ways of responding to God’s people, “We believe that God will work in you and work through you; we expect it, 
and you should too.” Jesus’ expectation was not limited to a simple claim of commitment to being his disciple. 
He admonishes “from everyone to whom much has been given, even more will be demanded.” 

Fr. Mallon notes that in the parable of the talents, Jesus clearly does not expect a moderate return on His 
investment in us, but a kind of spiritual venture capitalism, even if it means each disciple must take a risk. After 
much discussion, his parish determined it must make it obvious to each parishioner what the parish is expected 
to provide: 

Dynamic and uplifting liturgies; a place to experience transformation to become more the person God has 
created you to be; where you will be valued and recognized as having unique gifts and talents for the 
service of God and others; where you will be given the opportunity to put your God given talents to help 
others and to make the world a better place; where you will be loved and supported in your spiritually 
journey regardless of the messiness and struggles of your life; where your needs will be listened to and 
addressed; where your input is valued; where your financial contributions will be honored and put to work 
for the building up of the Kingdom of God with transparency and accountability. 

His parish also makes clear what it expects of parishioners: 

To worship weekly; to commit to at least one program of faith formation per year; to serve the parish by 
being involved in at least one ministry each year; to contribute to the task of building community by seeing 
themselves as an integral part of parish life being intentional about reaching out and connecting with 
others; to give generously of their financial resources in proportion to what they have received giving out 
of gratitude. 

Fr. Mallon acknowledges those expectations seem lofty, but quotes Michelangelo as saying, “The greater 
danger for most of us is not that our aim is too high and we miss it, but that it is too low and we reach it.” 

He feels it is tragic that most parishioners will never know the joy of being set free in a ministry that takes full 
advantage of their strengths, talents and passions. He acknowledges that discernment is needed to discover 
ways to create sufficient opportunities for personal and parish growth. The question arises as to how can we 
discover our uniqueness, strengths and innate talents? 

Gallup research has found that having the opportunity to do what we do best is the leading contributor to 
engagement in parish life. Engagement is what Fr. Mallon believes drives spiritual commitment. We’ll consider 
what engagement entails next week. 

Please continue to consider what will drive your commitment to God and our parish.  May you have a peaceful 
and tranquil week. 

Do you hear God calling you to ministry in the church? 
 

We need men, women, and 
children to become Lectors, 

Communion Ministers, Ushers, 
and Altar Servers. Please contact 

Deacon Philip Heitz, OFS  
if you want to answer the call. 



DEACON SEAN MCGREAL                                                                        Phone:  630.628.0900 x105 
Pastoral Associate & OCIA Director                                                Email Address:  smcgreal@st-phil.org 

Just as with all of us change brings forth a new way of living. Change can be 
wonderful like a new job or an addition to our family. Change can also be painful, 
an unexpected set back, illness or even the death of a loved one. While it is 
important to celebrate and mourn when these occur, it is also important to keep 

moving forward in life, to learn and adapt to our new reality. 

The leaves will be turning from green to red and yellow soon with autumn approaching. The change 
of seasons reminds us of the cycle of life. The mystery of the new birth that is inevitable for all of 
creation. Just as the trees let go of their leaves to bring new life in spring, we also at times give up 
some things in our lives so we may grow to newness of life. 

With age and shifting priorities we leave behind some of the things that keep us from loving as 
deeply as we can. This change can bring a 
beauty to our lives that we have not seen before. 
This is called dying to self, when we die to self 
and let go of what we desire to the benefit of 
others, we grow into a new creation in the love 
we share. So as the leaves and seasons change 
in the cycle life we too change with the passing of 
the years to become a more complete version of 
our self’s. Everything that occurs in life is in 
essence something to learn from, something that 
will in God’s time allows us to be more empathic 
to others. This is because we all have similar 
experiences.  Autumn can be a time of reflection 
to evaluate how we see these experiences in 
order to live more fully in the presence of God 
and those around us.  

Peace, Deacon Sean 

The Order of Christian Initiation for Adults (OCIA, previously known as RCIA) is a process for 
welcoming new members into the Catholic Church: for those seeking to become Catholic, those 
seeking the sacrament of Eucharist / Confirmation, and those simply exploring the Catholic faith. 

To learn more about OCIA at St. Philip the Apostle Parish, please contact Deacon Sean McGreal. 

Weekend Offertory for September 30/October 1, 2023  
Actual Offertory: $13,058 

Budget Offertory:  $13,187 
Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($130) 

 

Fiscal Year to Date - July 1, 2023, to June 30, 2024  
Actual Offertory:  $166,315 
Budget Offertory:  $184,619 

Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($18,304) 
 

Fiscal Year to Date - Current Year Vs. Prior Year  
Current Year to Date Offertory:  $166,315 

Prior Year to Date Offertory:  $169,348 
Favorable/(Unfavorable): ($3,033) 

 

Thank you for your generosity! 



MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 
 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 9 
 8:00 AM People of the Parish 
  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10 
 8:00 AM Ben Truchan 
  Carmella Cronin 
 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11 
 8:00 AM (Communion Service) 
  
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 12 
 8:00 AM Andy Olvera 
  Christine Knezevic 
 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 13 
 8:00 AM MA. Julia Carreras 
  Eleanor J. Stasiewicz 
  Emil Cozzi 
   
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 14 
   4:00 PM  INDIVIDUAL RITE OF PENANCE 
  5:00 PM Anticipated Mass for Sunday 
  People of the Parish 
         
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15 
 8:00 AM Andy Olvera / Suzanne Flemming 
Stanley & Mary Schubert / Maria Gonzalez 
Mother’s Day Mass Card Recipients 
Theresa Verzak 
 

 10:00 AM Mary Beth Cairo / Mary Giuliano  
Dick, Lori & Michael Truppa / Dylan Domek 
John & Catherine Ardito / James Maher 
Frank & Betty Reid / Marie De Fazio 
Geri O'Boyle / Chip O'Brien 

Enjoy an evening of exploration, 
great food, & music! A Buffet Dinner 
with Pasta Station, Wine Tastings, 
Italian Liqueur Tastings, Whiskey 
Tastings, & Chocolate Tastings! 

 

All proceeds benefit Waterleaf 
Woman’s Center 

 

For ticket information call  
(630) 701-6270 

Jenny Bellezza,   
Ray Bugielski, 
Alison Carey,  
Toni Cheloni, 
Brian Cherry,  
Tim Kullum 

Cherry,  
Sylvia Culotta, 

William Czerniak, 
Jack D’Angelo, Michael DeStefano, Leo Di 

Fazio, Todd Gardener, Lucas Hameau, Anita 
Harshbarger, Tom Hemstreet, Ifrena Holtz, 
Judy Jaskey, Joyce Klein, Maria Komperda, 

Kroll Family, Jim Lamberti, Domenico Latrofa, 
Nicholas C. LaValle, Shirley Legaspi, Janet 

Lombardi, Sandra Lundgren, MacMillan 
Family, Diane McLaren, Cindy Miles, JoAnne 

Moberg, Rhodes Modelski, Vito Montana, Sam 
Mulay, Geri Mulcahy, Avery Quarles, John 
Rossi, Rita Seidl, John Silvestri, Bill Slovik, 

Wanda Slupik, Josephine Smith, Louis 
Sommesi, Mary Taschetta,  

Raymond Troksa. 
  

Please get permission from family members or the person who 
is ill before requesting that his/her name be added to the prayer 

list.. To add names to the list, please call 630-543-1754 or 
email cjaskey@st-phil.org. Names are deleted from the list after 

six months unless a request is made for a perpetual listing. 

Please pray for our sick & shut-in and 
those who are healing & convalescing... 

Please pray for all of our young men 
and women currently serving in the 

Armed Forces, especially:  

Richard Avila, Marines 
Salvador Bonilla, Jr., Air Force 

Elijah Burgins, Marines 
Emiliano Carrazco, Marines 

Kevin Catano, Marines 
Steven J. DeMarco, Army 
Matthew Deimling, Army 

Jack Domek, Marines 
Adam Dorney, Army 

Samantha Fallon, Navy 
Diego Feros, Army 

Blaze Galardy, Air Force 
Martin Garcia, Army 

Mark Jastowski, Marines 
Dylan Johnson, Army 

José Juarez, Navy 
Paul Keppler, Navy 

Ben Krause, Marines 
C. J. Loveland, Air Force 

Kristofferson Marzo, Army 

Andrew Maslanka, Army 
Matthew Maslanka, Army 
Anthony Milazzo, Navy 
Ryan Mills, Air Force 

Billy Moncatch, Marines 
Jason Okara, Army 

Enrique Ospina, Marines 
Adam Ostrander, Navy 
Cole Parent, Marines 

Randall Petrbok, Air Force 
James Roman, Marines 

Ryan Ruizol, Navy 
Andrew Tarchinski, Army 
Patrick Tobias, Air Force 

Isaiah Wuich, Marines 

 

To add a name to the list, 
please call 630-543-1754 or  
email cjaskey@st-phil.org. 

Let us remember in prayer 
our deceased relatives, 

friends, and parishioners, 
especially: 

 

Vito Di Giulio 
 

Our sympathy to his friends and family. 

R
est

 i
n

 

pea
ce...

 



Baptism Information: Baptisms are celebrated on the second & fourth Sunday of each month. A pre-Baptism 
program must be attended by the parents. Please call the rectory to register for a program. 
Marriage Information: Please call the rectory to make arrangements 
at least six months (a year is preferred) in advance of the wedding 
date. It is recommended you do not rent reception facilities until your 
wedding date is confirmed with the pastor. Your preferred wedding date 
may be unavailable, and we do not want you to lose your deposit with 
the reception venue. 
Parish Registration: New families are welcome and are asked to 
register at the rectory. Also, previously registered parishioners are 
asked to notify us of any address changes. 
Emergency Sick or Anointing Calls: Please notify us immediately of 
any serious illness in your family. If you have a hospitalized loved one 
who would like a visit, please call the rectory with contact information 
since the hospitals and hospices no longer notify parishes. Please do 
not wait until the last minute to have someone anointed. There are 
always accidents/emergencies, but sometimes there is less panic when 
the anointing can be done prior to someone passing. 

We now have available low-gluten hosts which make it possible for people who have celiac disease or 
allergies to wheat or gluten to be able to receive communion. If you have celiac disease or an allergy to 

wheat or gluten, please let us know before Mass so that arrangements can be made  
for you to be able to receive communion at Mass. 
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Illinois

CatholicMatch.com/IL

Specializing in:
Drives • Walks • Patios • Curbs

Stairs • Stamp & Color Concrete
Trucking & Bobcat Work

Insured & Bonded • Free Estimates

$100 off with $1000 or more Contract

100 E. Comstock, Addison

630-479-2017
www.rjconcrete.biz

RJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ ConcreteRJ Concrete

Serving our neighbors since 1986

710 W Lake St, Addison IL            (630) 628-7800
www.driscollroofing.com

ASK ABOUT THE PARISHIONERS DISCOUNT

SALERNO’S ROSEDALE CHAPELS 
450 West Lake St, Roselle | www.salernofuneralhomes.com | salernorosedale@gmail.com | 630-889-1700

We Remain Family - Owned & Operated by Rosario D. Salerno Sons for Over 114 Years  
Pre-Arranged Funeral Plans Are Available and Transferable from Any Funeral Home  

Funerals & Cremation Services Designed for Any Income

 George Salerno • Frank Salerno 
Licensed Attorney on Staff

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Robin Ungaro

rungaro@4LPi.com • (800) 477-4574 x6447

The Cleaning Company, Inc.

The Cleaning Company, Inc. 
Post Office Box 6870 
Villa Park, IL 60181-6870 
Telephone (630) 834-1199 
Facsimile (630) 834-1279


